
 
 

 

PUBLIC ADVISORY 
 

TRAFFIC SIGNAL VEHICLE DETECTION SYSTEM INSTALLATION WORK TO 
BEGIN ON S3 FOUR LANE PROJECT  

 
Weather permitting, Fiji Roads Authority (FRA) will be carrying out traffic signal induction loop 
installation work at the four signalised intersections along the new section of the road from 9-miles 
to Rewa Bridge.  
 
The works will be carried out from 8pm to 5am daily from Monday, 30th September to Friday, 11th 

October 19. 
 

During this time, there will be single lane closures while induction loop installation works are being 
carried out on the road pavement and temporary traffic management will be deployed to guide 
motorists.  

 

Motorists and pedestrians are requested to exercise caution and to follow the traffic management 
employed on site. The FRA regrets any inconvenience caused. For further queries please call the 
FRA on 5720. 


